
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                          July 11th, 2021 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Eric Schneider 

Phone: 816-539-2634  

Email:  

e.schneider.a@gmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Adams 

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Jordan Roth 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   8:00 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 7:30 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

Jesus summoned the Twelve and began to send 

them out two by two and gave them authority 

over unclean spirits. The Twelve drove out many 

demons, and they anointed with oil many who 

were sick and cured them.  m                            

   15TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
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            July 11th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:   Wayne Weipert 

 Lectors:     Scott Antle 

           Jan Pottier 

Counters:   Richard & Mary Ann  

           LaFollette 

                                

         July 18th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:  Richard LaFollette 

Lectors:     Jordan Roth 

          Jan Pottier 

Counters:   Paul & Jan Pottier 

                                         

                   July 25th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:  Wayne Weipert 

Lectors:     Jay Pflugradt 

          Bonnie Gregory  

Counters:  Richard & Mary Ann 

          LaFollette 

           

           

Weekend Collection 

July 4th, 2021 

 

Envelopes:  $       1,810.00     

Plate:   $          197.42     

Total Parish:  $        2007.42  

Siding&Window Fund $        1000.00 

 

 *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022 

July-to-Date:                $        2,007.42 

July Budget                $        5,960.00 

Year-to-Date:                $        2,007.42       

Year Budget                     $       77,467.00     

Siding Fund-to-Date         $         1,050.00 

  Thank You  for your continued support  

 

        2ND COLLECTION TODAY 

     

 

 

Sunday July 11th 

8:00a In Loving Memory of the 

  Crnic Family+ 

  By Irene Schlup  

      

Sunday July 18th 

8:00a.m. Rose Ann West+ 

  By The West Girls 

 

   
 

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

† Denotes Deceased 

          JULY BIRTHDAYS 

 Shari Klein           July 8th   

 Jess McPhee           July 12th            

   Michael Curran         July 14th 

             Fred Corkins            July 23rd       

             Mary Fisher            July 24th 

 

  Congratulations and Best Wishes to Everyone  

 

Souls for Christ? SFC is a program started as an outreach 

project by a local church group to provide a free pair of 

shoes to school aged children. Any child who lives in Buchan-

an County and  enrolled in preschool through 12th grades 

will be eligible to receive a new pair of shoes. What can I do 

to help? They need shoes! SFC is asking for NEW TENNIS 

SHOES in toddler sizes 5-10, youth sizes 11-6 and all adult 

sizes. Monetary donations are also welcome. Monetary dona-

tions are used to purchase shoes for those they are unable 

to fit on the days of the giveaway. SFC also need volunteers 

to help with the program. Where to drop off donations? 

Drop your shoes and donations off at AFL-CIO Community 

Services, 1203 N 6th St., St. Joseph, MO 64501, Monday 

through Friday 9am-5pm: NO LATER THAN THURSDAY, 

AUGUST 12, 2021. For more information: Call: 816-364-

1131 Shoes will be distributed Tues., Aug.17, Wed., Aug. 18 

and Thurs. Aug 19 at the Civic Arena, downtown St. Joseph, 



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Mary Fisher, Ron Kretzer, Kathy Barton, the elderly, and , 

the chronically ill and their caregivers. For the souls in purga-

tory. For those who attend to the dying and grieving; for 

medical   professionals and first responders; for the homeless, 

the lonely and those lost in this world; for those who harbor 

hatred and   especially for those who have no one to pray for 

them. For the conversion of the  enemies of the Good and of 

the Church; for the protection of children and the innocent.   

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combat-

ing sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victim of sexual 

abuse, or if you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 
 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if 

the victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, 

and 

3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authori-

ties,   report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnera-

ble adult to the Diocesan  

Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at  816.812.2500 or                               

crayon@omdbusmankcsj.org  if the abuse involves a 

priest, deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of 

Kansas City-St. Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing 

resources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact 

Victim Advocate at 816 392-0011 or victimadvocate@diocesekcsj.org 

for more information. 

For our home bound parishioners: 

 

Carolyn O’Brien, Josephine Jackson,  Delores White,   

One of the Catholic Charities’ missions is to provide basic 

needs to families who can’t afford essentials. 

CC’s cupboards are in need of the following items: laundry 

soap, toilet tissue, tooth brushes, deodorant, shampoo, soap, 

tooth paste, diapers, baby wipes, and other items for personal 

hygiene needs. 

Just drop them in the box in the back of the church marked 

“Catholic Charities” at your convenience. 

Thank you for your generosity to help those in need that live 

in our surrounding area. 

   ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN OF 

OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING THE 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN 

THIS FRATERNAL ORGANIATION WILL GIVE 

YOU THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO 

YOUR COMMUNITY AND TO GROW IN YOUR FAITH. WE 

BELIEVE EACH MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM THIS MEMBERSHIP.  

IF INTERESTED YOU CAN GET INFORMATION FROM ANY 

OF THE FELLOW KNIGHTS IN THE CHURCH. THEY 

WOULD LOVE TO HAVE YOU BECOME A MEMBER OF 

THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

  FUND RAISER FOR THE OUTSIDE OF CHURCH 

AS FATHER MENTIONED,  THE SIDING ON THE OUTSIDE 

OF CHURCH AS WELL AS THE WINDOW CASINGS ARE 

GOING TO BE REPLACED.  HOWEVER, THE INSURANCE 

IS ONLY COVERING A PORTION OF WHAT IS NEEDED, 

SO WE WILL NEED ADDITIONAL MONEY TO COMPLETE 

THE JOB. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE TO THE 

CAUSE , YOU MAY DO SO BY DROPPING IT INTO THE 

WEEKLY OFFERING, MARKED DONATION. IT WOULD 

BE GREATLY APPRECIATED. 

THANK YOU 

TAKE THE ST. PATRICK MEXICAN FIESTA home 

with you by purchasing cheese enchiladas! St. Patrick 

Church will be selling frozen cheese enchiladas for 

$25 per dozen as part of the 52nd Annual Mexican 

Fiesta. Pre-orders are available NOW and can be 

placed via phone at 816-752-6445 or 816-279-2594 

or online at the link pinned on St. Patrick’s Face-

book page. Orders will be accepted while supplies 

last, so ORDER NOW! 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THE CATHEDRAL’S 

GARAGE SALE,  JULY 16-17TH, 2021 AT THE KNIGHTS 

OF COLUMBUS HALL, 1205 N. 49TH TERRACE (OFF OF 

FREDERICK AVE.) 

THEY WILL BE ACCEPTING DONATIONS  THE WEEK 

OF JULY 12TH AT KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. 

                                        REMINDER 

WE WILL BE HAVING A VISITING PRIEST TODAY, FR. SIMON 

NJUGUNA, ASSUMPTION MISSIONARY AND WE WILL BE HAVING 

A  SECOND COLLECTION FOR HIM.  

The St. Patrick Mexican Fiesta Returns from its Siesta! 

Join St. Patrick Church on Saturday, August 7, 2021 

from 5:00pm—11:00pm on their parish campus for 

food, fun, and fiesta!  



Dear Friends in Christ,  
  
  
Please welcome Fr. Simon Njuguna, an Assumptionist Missionary from Boston 
this Sunday. Please take a second collection for him.  
  
  
In today’s Gospel, Our Lord tells His disciples to go out with very few things. 
Why? The only thing of worth they are supposed to bring is the Gospel itself. 
And, if people are not willing to accept the truth of the Gospel, the Apostles are 
to leave, shake the dust from their sandals and not return. Many would say, 
“That doesn’t seem like something Jesus would do. That’s soooo Old Testa-
ment!” It’s not fuzzy or fluffy. It’s not nice.  
The saving power of the Gospel is offered to all peoples. We are invited to live a 
moral and virtuous life. We are invited to receive Holy Baptism, to confess our 
sins, to receive the Eucharist worthily, to live the Gospel with our neighbor. No 
one, not even God, forces us. He only and always offers us the grace to live the 
life of Christ within us, but we are never forced. When we hear many of the 
challenging parts of the Gospel—the commandments, the Law of Charity and 
sacrifice, the cross, the teachings of His Church, we can be tempted to walk 
away. Instead, when we are confused or in initial disagreement,  we should in-
vite the voice of the Apostles in our lives that we may learn, that we may grow 
in understanding of the teachings of Christ and His Church, and that we may live 
faithfully. We have an obligation to not be ignorant of the teachings of our 
church. Jesus bids us to invite the Apostles in our door that we might have 
peace in our houses.  


